



Level 35, The Tower 360 Elizabeth Street Melbourne Central Melbourne Vic 3000

GPO Box 520 Melbourne Vic 3001

tel: (03) 9290 1800 fax: (03) 9663 3699

www.accc.gov.au

Our ref:

48532

Contact officer: Nicole Ross

Contact phone: 03 9290 1957

28 March 2017

Ms Jane van Beelen Executive Director, Regulatory Affairs **Telstra Corporation Limited** 

By email: Jane.vanBeelen@team.telstra.com CC: Matthew.scott@team.telstra.com

Dear Jane

Re: Required Measures 5(C) and 5(D)

I refer to your letters of 1 March 2017 and 20 March 2017 advising that the consultation period for the proposed Required Measure 5(C) and Required Measure 5(D) has concluded and that Telstra intends to publish these Required Measures by 31 March 2017 and 21 April 2017 respectively.

I note your advice that Telstra has consulted wholesale customers and NBN Co over the proposed Required Measures and they did not raise concerns.

The ACCC considers that these Required Measures are compliant with the Migration Plan Principles and does not object to Telstra publishing them in accordance with clause 5.2(e) of the Migration Plan.

Please contact Nicole Ross on (03) 9290 1957 if you would like to discuss this matter further.

Yours sincerely

Nick O'Kane

Acting General Manager Water and Wireline Markets